
WELCOME TO ELLESMERE A & P SPRING SHOWJUMPING. 

Following is some information to help our day run smoothly. 

• All showjumping traffic to enter through the North Entrance. This is on 

Leeston Road, just north of the Dog & Heritage Parks. The new deer 

gates. Parking for the day is in the 2nd paddock. For those camping there 

is limited space in the area bordered by the yards, oak trees and the two 

rings. 

• Vehicles travelling from south, please be aware of road works have 

closed the truck bypass at the showgrounds end so either come straight 

up main street or follow detour signs from bypass. 

• Secretarys office will be in the white building at the top of the ring. 

• Food and Coffee vans will be located between the building and warm up 

area. 

• No Backnumbers, we will use your name but please report to judge and 

tell them who you are. 

• If your class does not have a running order then it is blackboard order. 

• Late entries ride first. 

• Please pick up Manure and place in bunkers (one at end of yards and 

one in carpark paddock. 

• The YFC will be holding a competition at the South end of the grounds so 

please no horses in these areas. 

• PLEASE NOTE: Ring 3 start time has changed to  9.30am. 

• A Programme will be available at the office. 

 Please be aware that some of these helpers are from our general 

committee or Past Presidents so some may not have a lot of horse 

experience. Please be KIND. 

 

Many thanks to all our helpers, riders and supporters. Have a great 

day☺☺☺☺ 

 

 

  


